From: Evers, Tag

To: licensing
Subject: Item 7 - Ichiban Sichuan - 610 S. Park St.
Date: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 1:41:48 PM

Dear ALRC Members,

The applicant reached out to me and to the Greenbush Neighborhood Association in a timely manner
regarding their plans for 610 S. Park St.

I've not heard concerns expressed, nor do | have concerns, regarding this application.
Thanks,

Tag Evers
District 13 Alder
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